
January 31, 2001 

Susan S. Masterton 
, \t torn?\ 

Ms, Blanca S. Bay6, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting ZF Florida Public Service Commission j -7L ' 

73 171 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard P, 1:' 5 y--- =; L:, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Revised Notice of Adoption f o r  Znd Century U 

Io 

zj$ 
Communications, Inc. in Docket No. 001774-TP 

t cn 
u f )  

Dear Ms. B a y &  

Pursuant to Staff's request, please find for filing a 
revised copy of the December 8, 2000, Notice of Adoption of 
D i e m  Communications, Inc. d/b/a Covad Communications 
Company/Sprint Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale and 
Collocation Agreement by 2nd Century Communications, Inc.  in 
Docket No. 001774-TP. 

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of t he  above by 
stamping t h e  duplicate copy of this letter and returning the 
same to this writer. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 



t 

December 8, 2000 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay6, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Notice of Adoption of Diem Communications, Inc. d/b/a Covad 
Communications Co mpany/Spri nt Interconnection, Un bu nd I i ng , Resale 
and Collocation Agreement by 2nd Century Communications, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Sprint-Florida, Incorporated hereby provides notice to the Florida Public Service 
Commission of the adoption by 2nd Century Communications, Inc., of  the 

Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale and Collocation Agreement for the State of Florida 
entered into by and between Sprint-Florida Incorporated and Dieca Communications, 
Inc. d/b/a Covad Communications Company, lnc. in Docket No. 991403-TP which was 
approved by the Commission on November 8, 1999. 2nd Century Communications, 
Inc., i s  adopting the agreement as provided by Section 2 5 2 ( i )  of the TeIecom Act of 
1996. Enclosed is the original signed and five (5) copies of the agreement between 
Sprint-Florida and 2nd Century Communications, Inc., for your records. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. if you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at (850) 599-1 560. 

Sincerely, 

Susan S. Masterton 

Enc losu res 


